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The peace of God be with all of you, I pray to my Lord, your Lord too, 

so that you may be very healthy both physically and spiritually. 

These months have been very hard for many brothers in our country, 

but this situation does not stop us from continuing to do the will of our 

Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. 

The premises to meet the church are closed, but each family is 

meeting in their homes and my person is in charge of keeping an eye 

on their spiritual life. 

We also continue working in evangelism, and for the glory of God this 

month 3 new souls were baptized. 
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This problem that we have in our country with the blockade and also 

with the pandemic causes much sadness and deep pain, many 

brothers have become ill, we ask for your prayers for us, for my family 

and for all so that this terrible disease does not touch us. 

 

 



 

 

Thank you beloved for the great help that you give us. God bless and 

keep you. 

Your server: Jose Gregorio Diaz. 

  Goodness and Mercy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


